
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 4 February 2021 

   

Question (1) How many grit bin refill requests were made between 1 

December 2020-15 January 2021, broken down by ward? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What was the average time taken to fulfil grit bin refill 

requests made between 1 December 2020-15 January 

2021? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many of the grit bin refill requests made between 1 

December 2020-15 January 2021 were 

a) fulfilled within 7 days? 

b) fulfilled within 14 days? 

c) fulfilled within 21 days? 

d) still outstanding after 21 days? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What performance target exists for responding to grit bin 

refill requests? 

Answer (4)  

 
 


